
   
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

E-ZPass Use on the Ohio Turnpike Increases through the Second Quarter 

2023 Year-to-Date 

BEREA, Ohio (July 18, 2023) – Through the first six months of 2023, combined E-ZPass use 

by the Ohio Turnpike’s passenger car and commercial truck customers was 74.8%, up 0.8% 

compared to the same period in 2022. 

Separately, over the same six-month period, 64.4% of passenger car customers used E-

ZPass, up 2.6%; and 90% of commercial truck customers used E-ZPass, up 0.8%. 

The Ohio Turnpike’s passenger car customers traveled 874,772,678 miles, up 6.7%; and 

commercial truck customers traveled 589,146,978 miles, down 3.3%, through the second 

quarter 2023 year-to-date. 

Over the same period, passenger cars made 17,933,197 trips, up 3.9%; and commercial 

trucks made 6,174,634 trips, down 4.2%. 

E-ZPass customers can save an average of 33% on tolls compared to cash and credit card 

paying customers. 

To calculate the savings with E-ZPass, check out the Ohio Turnpike’s Fare Calculator.  
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For more information, contact: 

 

Charles Cyrill 

Public Information Officer 

Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission 

m: 440.821.3399 

charles.cyrill@ohioturnpike.org 
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